
 

 

The Momo Challenge 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may have heard of the Momo Challenge which has reportedly been appearing in children’s Youtube 

videos, causing panic and upset amongst young people and parents. 

Police have appealed to parents to not simply focus on Momo, urging them to: 

 Ensure they know what their children can access online 

 Ensure children understand the importance of not giving personal information to anyone they do not 

know 

 Tell their children no-one has the right to make them do anything they do not want to do 

 Use parental controls to keep their children safe 

 

At school we will continue to support children and teach them about the importance of staying safe online 

If you need any support with this, please contact Student Services and ask to speak with Mrs Ball. 

 

 

 

Further Information & Guidance 

Momo Online Safety Guide for Parents  

Momo – The facts for Parent & Carers 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents/
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/The-Momo-Challenge.pdf

